
Chap. 3: Getting Connected
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Across
1. A way to connect to the

Internet at speeds
ranging from 128 Kbps
to 1.5 Mbps and higher.

3. Formal name for the
protocol that connects
computers to the
Internet.

7. The physical connection
over which information
travels on the Internet.

11. Most often connections
to the Internet are via
wire or cable, but they
can also be
___________.

12. Used to connect your
computer to the Internet
via a telephone line.

13. Media over which data
can move at 10 to 100
Megabits per second.

14. Used to connect
computers to the
Internet via television
cable.

Down
2. A source for finding out

about ISPs in your area.
4. Most common way to

connect to the Internet.
5. A way to purchase

Internet connection time
in advance of using it.

6. Currently, the largest
Internet Service Provider.

8. Some ISPs are
__________________.

9. Company that provides
you with your connection
to the Internet.

10. Digital telephone system.


